Dear Senate,

People deserve the right to make an active choice whether they wish to help our planet or not, just
like with free range vs caged eggs at the supermarket, oil should be plainly labelled so that people
know whether they are supporting a cruel practise or not.

It’s our earth and our choice, so give us the option to make that choice.

Sincerely,
Jen Uphill



